McGILL UNIVERSITY

PrincipaL AND Vice-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

June 26, 1939

Dear Dr. Kiang,

I was sorry that the day you ealled on me I was

not available, as 1t would have given me great pleasure to meet

you during your visit to the University.

with all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Kiang Kang-bu,
1431 Grant Avenue,
SanFrancisco, Cal.




